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Valued WebPort Customer, 
  

AT&T is beginning to sunset their 3G network in favor of 4G long-term evolution (LTE) 
technologies. This transition affects WebPort Cellular models on the AT&T Network. Here is what 
you should know: 
  

AT&T Customers: 
• AT&T’s 3G Network will continue to operate until December 31, 2021.  

o Any WebPort 3G (WP-R-3G-SW-I) with an active SIM card on the AT&T Network 

will be supported at least until December 31, 2021. 

• We are hearing from our vendors that AT&T will likely prohibit the activation of NEW 3G 

service beginning December 31, 2018. 

o Any WebPort 3G (WP-R-3G-SW-I) without an active SIM card on the AT&T 

Network prior to December 31, 2018, will not be permitted on the AT&T Network. 

• AT&T’s decision to sunset the 3G Network affects only North America. 

  

WebPort 4G-LTE: 
• Available February, 2019 

  

As a result, Spectrum Controls makes the following recommendations to any WebPort 3G 
customers who require product prior to February, 2019: 

• Purchase 3G WebPorts now and activate the SIM card on the AT&T Network prior to 

December 31, 2018. 

• Activate 3G WebPorts using a T-Mobile SIM card. 

  

For any questions, please contact a Spectrum Controls Inside Sales representative at 
spectrum@spectrumcontrols.com or your Spectrum Controls Regional Manager. 
 
  

Sincerely, 

 
Clint Wooton 
Director of Product Management 
Spectrum Controls 


